
BECKETT PARK
AUGUST 2020 – PARK OPENS
Construction has wrapped up at this new neighbourhood park. This park was also officially named “Beckett 
Park” after the Beckett Family who moved to Maple Ridge in 1885 and started Haney Brick and Tile Company.  An 
opening event was held at the park on August 12, 2020 to officially open this new neighbourhood park.

MAY 2020 – CONSTRUCTION STARTED
Construction started on this new neighbourhood park. Site remediation of the whole site was completed throughout 
winter with the removal of the top layer of soil, remaining trees and removal of a sanitary sewer vault. The park 
construction included a playground, a junior scooter and walking track, a basketball and hockey court, open 
grassed areas, picnic tables and benches as well as a dog off leash area. Construction was expected to be wrapped 
up by mid summer.

MARCH 2020 – PRICING
The City undertook a competitive bidding process for the construction of this new neighbourhood park. Once the 
bidding process was completed, a contractor was selected to construct the park.

NOVEMBER 2019 – CONCEPT PLAN OPEN HOUSE & COMMENT FORM
The Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture department hosted a second open house on November 14 to gather 
public feedback on the proposed concept plan for a new neighbourhood park in the Haney area. 

As a part of our community consultation process we invited your feedback on the concept plans from October 30 
until December 2, 2019.

SEPTEMBER 2019 – ENCAMPMENT CLOSED
After the closure of the camp at this site, work on the neighbourhood park started with a site remediation plan 
underway. 

MAY 2017 - OPEN HOUSE
A community open house was held on May 4, 2017.

PARK LOCATION
11683 223 Street
Maple Ridge
Park Location Map (PDF)

www.mapleridge.ca/parksandrec

https://www.mapleridge.ca/DocumentCenter/View/13812
www.mapleridge.ca/parksandrec
https://mapleridge.ca/ArchiveCenter/ViewFile/Item/1675
http://mapleridgemuseum.org/henry-robert-beckett-family/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bCrZegVmykI



